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In cooperation with the American Medical Association.




Presenter evaluation form for school representative

Thank you for allowing the American Academy of Family Physicians to schedule a Doctors 

Back to School (DBTS) visit at your school. Our program works to encourage minority students 

whose groups are currently underrepresented in medicine to consider careers as physicians. 

We hope the students enjoyed their time with the physicians and were able to learn more 

about what it takes to become a doctor. Please take a few minutes to fill out this questionnaire 

so we can make future DBTS events as successful and enjoyable as possible. We greatly 

appreciate your feedback. Thank you!

1) How would you rate the overall experience of your DBTS visit?

 Excellent 
 Good 
 Satisfactory
 
 Fair
 
 Poor

2)  Do you feel the DBTS program is a good way to encourage children to consider a career 

in medicine?

 Yes  No

Why or why not?

3)  If the AAFP or AMA were to provide incentives for your school, what resources (software or books on science and medicine, backpacks, school supplies, etc.) would be most helpful?

4) Would you like to see this program offered again at your school?

 Yes  No

Why or why not?

5) What do think would make this program better? (Check all that apply.)

 Assembly-style format 
 Individual classroom visits  
 More frequent visits 

 Longer time for visit 
 Shorter time for visit 

 Handouts/giveaways

 Structured activities 
 Other (please specify)

Please add any additional comments below and send completed form to Ashley Bentley at abentley@aafp.org. 
